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Memorandum 
 
Date: January 25, 2019 
To: Port of Vancouver Tariff Recipients 
From: Deb Taylor – Inside Sales Representative 
Re: Tariff Changes effective February 1, 2019 
 
 
Port of Vancouver USA will make the following adjustment to Tariff No. 6 effective 
February 1, 2019: 
 
1. A new tariff will be in effect February 1, 2019. 
 
2. Water (Tariff Item #342): The fresh waterb minimum and per hundred cubic foot rate 
will be consistent with the City of Vancouver’s January 1, 2019 actual water rates. 
 
A new tariff dated February 1, 2019 will be posted to the port’s website shortly located 

at: www.portvanusa.com (see Marine tab and scroll to Resources). Please ensure you 
are using the correct tariff on February 1, 2019. 
 
Don’t miss a tariff change or terminal closure notice! Keep your company informed by 
providing group distribution e-mail addresses when possible and forward any required 
changes or updates to: dtaylor@portvanusa.com.  
 
If you have any comments or questions, please send your questions via e-mail to: 
dtaylor@portvanusa.com or call (360) 693-3611. 
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